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Dear parent/ carer, 
 
Last week 
Last week we went to see Charlie and the Chocolate Factory. The show was amazing and I think 
all the children will agree that we will remember it for some time! Many thanks to the children who 
were well-behaved throughout the show. 
 
This week 
This week is our final week before the Christmas break. Lucy, our fantastic cook, will prepare a 
special lunch for us on Saturday.  
 
Chocolate facts… 
When we had our chocolate workshop two weeks ago, we learnt about Chichen Itza. Derek asked 
the children to do some further research and to let him know what they found. If your child has 
found out some facts, please ask them to write them below and bring them on Saturday. Those 
with the most interesting facts may be rewarded next term… 
 
Next term 
We return on January 9th. I wish you all a restful and enjoyable break and look forward to seeing 
you in the new year. 
 
 
 

Best wishes 
Hannah Leadbeater (Project Manager)  
 
-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.- 
 
Student’s name ____________________________________ 
 
Interesting facts about Chichen Itza: 
 
1. 
 
2. 
 
3. 


